
Remote Learning During Self Isolation 

We are currently providing remote learning for all children who are absent 
from school due to Covid-19 self-isolation or illness. This is available in your 
child’s Google Classroom daily. Teachers are uploading lesson resources and 
activities. We expect all children to complete this learning if they are fit and 
able to do so. 

Children must ensure that they have accepted all the invitations to the Google 
classrooms that they have received to their school email address and that 
they are regularly checking their Google classroom for uploaded tasks and 
resources. If you experience any problems with your child’s remote learning, 
please send a message to the teacher through Google Classroom, or email 
the office on lowerschooladmin@preston-manor.com. A message will then be 
sent to the teacher.  

We also ask that parents/carers let us know immediately if your child does not 
have access to a laptop, computer or tablet which they can use across the day 
for remote learning. If this is the case, we will provide printed learning as soon 
as possible to collect from school. 
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